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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING -- Wednesday, June 24, 1987 at 8:00 PM.
THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING will be July 8, 1987 at 8:00 PM.

CONSERVATION COMMITTEE -- Those members that are interested in working in this committee on the
‘Save Our Streams Committee please attend the June 24th Membership Meeting as we have much work
that needs to be done. '

RIFLE & PISTOL RANGES -- Ranges will be closed July 18th at 12:00 PM. There will be a catering
for Holy Cross Hospital on the chapter grounds. Please note that in the last newsletter (May-
June) that we are now conducting Range Orientation Classes for receiving range approval. This
is for new members only. Those currently range approved are welcome to attend, but it is not
necessary to maintain their range approval. Range Orientation is on the Wednesday following
each Membership Meetlng Class starts at 7:30 PM. ' 1ease be on time.

RANGE NOTICES:
ALL SHOOTERS MUST SIGN THE RANGE REGISTER LOCATED AT THE PATIO DOORS OF THE CHAPTER HOUSE
BEFORE PROCEEDING TO THE RANGES, AND MUST SIGN OUT ON THE SAME REGISTER WHEN FINISHED SHOOTING.
~ GUESTS FULL NAME MUST BE LISTED WITH MEMBERS NAME. _
FIRE ONLY RIFLE SLUGS FROM SHOTGUNS ON THE RIFLE RANGE. ALL FORMS AND SIZES OF SHOT ARE
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. SHOTGUNS ARE PROHIBITED AT ALL TIMES OM THE PISTOL RANGE.
ALL SHOOTERS, MUST WEAR, VISIBLY, ON THEIR PERSON TH™ YIRRENT, VALID, MEMBERSHIP CARD
STAMPED RANGE APPROVED WHEN USING THE RIFLE & PISTOL RANGES.

THE HONOR ROLL PARCHMENT DISPLAYED IN THE RATHSKELLAR recognizes members and friends who
contribute $45 or more to our National Headquarters and Conservation Center Building Fund. Be
a part of the Ike team that makes it possible to move our National Office cut of high rent
commercial space into our own Conservation Park Center Headgquarters here in Montgomery County.
Send your tax deductible donation today to J.R. Ale, Membership Secretary, Box 118, Damascus,
- Md. 20872, payable to IWLA Building Fund. The following additional members are placed on our
Honor Roll:

DAVID ANDERSON, JR. WILLIAM P. WILLS, JR. EVANS PAIMOUR, JR.

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CHAPTER WINS HIGHEST STATE AWARD at annual convention of the Maryland
Division, IWLA. The Elizabeth Weih Conservation Award is given annually to the Maryland League
chapter achieving the most outstanding conservation programs for the year. Our Chapter President
Bill Spence, his wife Doris and Mary Beth Spence, chapter Corresponding Secretary, attended the
Awards Banquet in Bel Air, Maryland, and received the award on behalf of the Chapter.
Congratulations to all who contributed hours of work to our conservation activities this past
year.




AND ANOTHER AWARD TO A MEMBER OF OUR CHAPTER. Robert Mangum, a past chapter President, and
owner of Bell Flowers Nursery and Creative Plantings Inc., was honored at the Maryland Division
Avards Banquet for his outstanding conservation practices and activities in his business. Bob

operates a conservation showplace worthy of this State award. Our congratulations to Bob and
Shirley Mangum, proving that businesses can be successful in conservation too.

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE IS NOW ON -- starting June 11th the membership dues are half price, the cost
for the rest of the year is only $34.00 for new members.

The Maryland State Division has established a Memorial Drive for a Wiliam B. Holton Conference
Room in the National Headquarters in honor of the late William B. (Doc) Holton, all members
are being asked to donate to this worthy cause. Send your donation to Carol L. Stephen, 710
owen St., Rockville, Md. 20850, marked for the William B. Holton Room.

ATTENTION MEMBERS : The Bull Roast just happened and we hope everyone had a good time. Just
ﬁant to let everyone know the Chicken BBQ is next on Sunday, August 16 from 1-5 PM. We hope
everyone can come back and have a good time and join in-the fun. Tickets will be $8.00 (adult)
and $4.00 (children 5-11), under 5 free at the gate. We'll mail tickets, again, and prices at
the gate with tickets are $6.00 (adult). and $3.00 (children 5-11). For advance sales and extra
tickets call Bill Rowan (253-3007), Jim Carberry (869-4279) or the Chapter House (253-2384).
We'll have many of the same events as the Bull Roast and new ones also. See you there.

CATERING NEWS -- There will be a catering for Holy Cross Hospital on the chapter grounds July
18th, we will need lots of help in preparing and serving of the food. If you have the time
please come out and help. Call Wanda (253-2384) and volunteer your time.

JULY RANGE OFFICER SCHEDULE

7/4 CLOSED - 7/18 CLOSED

7/5 Bill Rahn 774-6234 7/19 Mark Hollis 330-5194
John Struwing 540-8236 Bill Creath 983-9606

7/11 John Cirioni 869-2318 7/25 Mike Powell 540-6643
Mike Stottlemeyer 384-1379 Elmer Thias 647-6860

7/12 Rob Sadler 253-3501 7/26 . ‘Mac McCollum 854-3707
Bill Marnane 869-7792 Jim Gierula 774-3515

Thanks to Joe Wisor for the bull on the last newsletter.

Mary Spence, Corresponding Secretary
946-7716

P.S. The last newsletter was the "May Newsletter" not the June, this is the " June Newletter-".
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